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DAVID A. WOMMACK, JR. BOX 289
GENERALMANAGER ATLANTA, TEXAS 75551

February 1, 1977

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8200 West 78th Stre~t
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter regarding your reception of KALT
on Jenuary 28th. I always appreciate a report of our sta-
ticon having been heard in a distant location.

Your reception of our sign off announcement is correct and
we are proud to be number 1,890 on your verification list.

)

Sincerely,

David Vommack, Jr.
Manager




